



–In Between—

April 21, 2021

Children's Ministry News

Wednesday Music & Missions Last Day



The last meeting of Children's Music & Missions for the 2020-2021 church year is April 28. We are thankful for the children,

leaders, and parents, who persevered as we provided this ministry in the midst of a pandemic. Well done, everyone!

Children Leading in Worship on May 2

On Sunday, May 2, the grades 1-5 children will ring bells for both worship services. Parents, please let Rev. Thompson know if your child will be ringing for both worship services or one.

The age 3—kindergarten children will be signing the song, "We Believe," during the 11:00 worship service. Suzanne Newbern, this age group's leader, will provide further details.

Summer Church Camp 2021

We are planning to hold Summer Church Camp this summer and need parents and children's ministry volunteer's help in determining dates and other details. If you've not already completed the survey, you're invited to do so by copying and pasting the following link:

https://forms.gle/kG8mfgziy9iVe3ELA

Bracy Scholarship Applications

FBCA members who will be enrolled in college during the 2021-2022 academic year are encouraged to apply for our Bracy Scholarship. Both undergraduate and graduate students are eligible. Please contact Rev. Thompson if you would like an application. It is due April 30.



Worshiping Together April 25, 2021

The 4th Sunday of Easter 8:30 & 11:00 am

What Time is It? Ecclesiastes 3:1-8 Rev. Anita Thompson

College Graduates



In a forthcoming edition of "The Window" we would like to honor our college students who graduated in December 2020, or will graduate in May 2021. This includes graduate students.

As is our custom, we would like to list the names of the gradu-

ates, their school, degree, and graduation date. Please contact Rev. Thompson by April 26 at anita@fbcahoskie.org to share this information.

High School Graduates



We are in the process of planning our baccalaureate for the high school class of 2021, and need information from seniors and their parents.

In a forthcoming edition of "The Window" we would like to list the names of the high school graduates, and their school, along with their senior picture. Please contact Rev. Thompson by May 1 at anita@fbcahoskie.org to share this information.

SERVING IN THE LOVE OF **CHRIST**

Week of April 25—May 1, 2021

Minister on Call

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 trey@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Rick Burns, 209-4058 Penny Rose, 287-4482

Sound System - April 25

Walt Pierce

Floral Offering - April 25

Nat & Lou Riddick

Food Pantry - April 30

Robert E. & Pansy White

Week of May 2-8, 2021

Minister on Call

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 anita@fbcahoskie.org

Deacons on Call

Carolyn Arrington, 395-2175 Buzzy Swain, 395-0255

Sound System Operator—May 2

Chris Slachta

Floral Offering—May 2

Dot Newsome & Family

Food Pantry—May 7

Jack & Millie Britt

Spring Mission Project

Windsor House, a senior living provider in Windsor, NC, offers residents Memory Care, They are in need of the following supplies to help their patients.

- •Coloring Books •Crayons
- •Crayons •Shampoo •Socks for Men •Conditioner
- •Socks for Women

17 Camille Pierce

Deodorant

•Body Wash

A container for these items will be under the bulletin board near the West Street entrance. If you'd like to contribute, please have your offerings at the church by June 13.



1 Victoria Harris	18 Lily Ann Brinkley
2 Violet Williams	18 Suzanne Newbern
4 Nancy Baker	18 Judy G. Pierce
5 Gail Holloman	19 Pike Harrington
7 Elijah Brown	20 Blake Outlaw
7 Kay Byrd	24 William Alexander
7 Michael Harrell	24 Peggy Springfield
8 Heather Roberts	25 Duck Harrell
9 Richard Alexander	27 Tom Fretwell
9 Jessie Simons	28 Howard Brown
15 Pat Byrd	28 Trey Gilliam
16 Finette Matthews	28 Mollee Frei Lamm
17 Bryan Britton	31 Donna Burden



In Sympathy

We offer our sympathy to . . .

*Joanna Dunn in the April 17th passing of her husband, David. A memorial service was held April 20. Please hold in prayer Joanna, daughter, Chloe Dunn Eure, and son, Finn Dunn.

★The family of FBCA member, Eloise Miller, who passed on April 21.

★The family of FBCA member, Jean Hudson, who passed on April 22.



April 18, 2021

Weekly Need	\$ 8,755.72
Weekly Offering	\$ 9,160.00
Difference	\$ 404.28
YTD Needs	\$ 140,091.52
YTD Offerings	\$ 131,773.12
YTD Difference	\$ -8,318.40
CBF- Global Missions Total	\$ 5,761.69
Benevolence Offering	\$ 25.00

Thank you for your generous gifts!